
December 1, 2020 
 

Director’s Newsletter 
 

 
Well, we have almost made it to the end of 2021!!!  Thank you all for being so awesome this 
year.  It has been challenging to say the least but the support and grace our BBA families have 
shown us has made it all a little easier!!!  Thank you! 
 
Important Dates: 
 
12/7 Room Transition Day (if your child is moving you have already been notified) 
12/18 The Christmas Video Posted on Facebook Page 
12/24 Close at 3PM 
12/25 Closed 
1/1 Closed 
 
 
 
 


